FIFA

For the Game. For the World.

Via EMAIL

Bahrain Institute for Rights and Democracy

Zurich, 6 January 2014

Your correspondence dated 2 January 2014

Dear
| write in response to your letter.

As set forth in the 2012 FIFA Code of Ethics, the Investigatory Chamber’s jurisdiction is
limited to investigating violations by football officials of applicable Code of Ethics

provisions. Accordingly, with respect to the information in your letter, the Investigatory
Chamber will take no action.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Garcia/mc
Chairman, Investigatory Chamber
FIFA Ethics Committee
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